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WELCOME!  Speak with a Greeter or an Usher any Sunday for 
information about All Saints’ or contact Marilyn Mawhinney, our 
Welcome/Hospitality Host, at 772-334-4176.  If you’re visiting us 
for the first time, the Ushers will provide you with a welcome gift. 
 

BAPTISMS and pre-baptism classes are offered throughout the 
year.  A person of any age may receive the sacrament of Holy 
Baptism.  
 

THE SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE is a rite to be cherished in our 
historic church.  We require a minimum of 120 days notice to our 
office, as well as premarital counseling.  An initial meeting with 
Father Tony should be scheduled by the couple to review the 
process and any special circumstances before a date is 
scheduled.  Please contact Jenny McDonald at the office, 772-334
-0610, or via email, Jennifer@allsaintsjensenbeach.org   
 

FUNERAL OR MEMORIAL SERVICES in our church may be 
arranged jointly with the Cemetery and Church Offices, and my 
include the celebration of the Holy Eucharist.   
 

To TRANSFER YOUR CHURCH MEMBERSHIP to All Saints’, 
please contact Joan Whitting, Membership Secretary, 
joanwhitting@gmail.com 
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Deacon’s Report 

The new season at our church is starting again. 
 
 It's been a hot, hot summer, hotter than most 
of us can remember. There has been a break for 
most of us, but all are getting ready for fall.  
 
I had a wonderful cruise in late July and August. 
I saw many places I had never been to. We 
cruised along the Moselle out of Brussels and 
followed this river to where it connects with the 
Rhine and all the magnificent sites there and 
ended up in wonderful Amsterdam. All was 
great! 
 
Now I am starting to resume my work in the 
Martin Correctional Institution. I lead a weekly 
Bible study at MCI on Thursday afternoons from 
1:30 to 3. I have a nucleus of men who attend 
every week and actively participate in the 
evening prayer service and do all four Bible 
selections for the day. We end with Communion 
and the prayer of St Francis. The regular 
attendees really seem to benefit from this 
format. We always sing the Lord's Prayer, which 
they love. 
 
I am planning to be a part of the upcoming 
Kairos Weekend, which will be at the prison the 
third weekend of October. This is an intensive 
experience for those who attend. Kairos follows 
the same format as the Cursillo weekend, 
starting on Thursday evening and continuing 
for the next three days. Our intention is to bring 
the love of Christ to these men, and, to help 
them understand how Christ can change their 
lives.  
 
We will start the program this week at the First 
Presbyterian Church in North Palm Beach. The 
training is for eight weeks from 6 to 9 p.m. 
Thursdays. We prepare ourselves to be good 
volunteers and get to know each other as 
spiritual brothers. 
 
Studies have been done about Kairos’ effect on 

prisoners and have shown this experience to 
make significant change in the men that 
prevents recidivism. Many volunteers like me 
have been doing these weekends for many years 
and really love the program. 
 
My other activities at All Saints’ involve 
facilitating the program for our members who 
are unable to attend church because of long-
term or acute disabilities. We have several 
members who are Lay Eucharistic Visitors who 
bring Communion to those who are unable to 
attend church. The people we visit do really 
appreciate seeing us and they do really feel 
connected to our church.  If you know of others 
who may want to have Communion brought out 
to them, please let us know. 
 
The other program I have been working on with 
Father and George Mazsa is the TRUE Fund, 
Toward the Relief of Unusual Emergencies. We 
have drafted a new set of bylaws to update this 
program. All Saints’ has had the TRUE Fund for 
many years but has not had as many applicants 
in the past couple of years since the pandemic 
started. We are available to help others in need, 
such as to provide help with paying utility bills 
on a short term basis. This program also may be 
able to help similar clients of other agencies 
such as House of Hope and the Salvation Army. 
 
Thank you all for all the help you give us in 
supporting these services. 
 
In God’s love, 
Deacon Alan  

Editor’s note: Father Tony is on vacation until 
Sept. 12. will 
resume in the October edition of The 
Trumpet.  



  

Remember, National “Back to Church” Sunday 
is happening this Sept. 17!  Invite a friend to 
come and see.   
 
The Good News of Jesus is not meant to be 
kept to ourselves. The final instruction Jesus 
gave His disciples was to go into the world 
and invite others to a saving relationship with 
God.  
 
This happens in our homes, neighborhoods, 
and around the world as we demonstrate 
God’s love, grace, and mercy to those who are 
far from Him. Sharing our faith is not an 
option, it is an expectation. We are 
ambassadors on behalf of the Kingdom of God 
and our message is simple — respond to God’s 
love and be reconciled to Him. 
 
God’s grace has invited us to respond to His 
love. Once we respond, we have a 
responsibility to share it with others. 
 

Prayerfully consider one person in your 
sphere of influence that you need to share 
the message of salvation with. 
 
Invite a person with whom you can share the 
gospel message of love and redemption. Ask 
one of our members who once worshiped 
with us but has not done so for a long time to 
consider returning to the fold. Bring a person, 
not a member of another church family, but 
an individual who doesn’t worship, who 
doesn’t have an affinity with God.  
 
Remember the purpose for this Sunday is to 
increase our church family. Your friend 
doesn’t need to have been raised in church 
to attend worship. Invite him or her to just 
“Come and See.”  
 
We are a very friendly, welcoming, and 
beloved, church family and inviting someone 
to our church gives that individual an 
opportunity to join us. 
 
Pages 13 and 14 are designed so that you can 
print them and hand them out to your friends 
and neighbors.  Or, you can simply cut the 
bottom of this page. 
 

All Saints’ Episcopal Church,  
at the top of the hill  

overlooking 4 Fish Marina.   
2303 NE Seaview Drive 

Jensen Beach, Florida 34957 
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 Coffee Hour is a great way to 
socialize with our church 
family friends.  Please come 
join us for coffee or tea and a 
few brunch delights, to greet 
one another, welcome new 
parishioners and guests, make 
plans for church 
activities and catch 
up with each other.  
                          
The Good News is… 
Two Sunday Coffee 
Hours will resume 
Sept. 10,  one after  
each service.  Having 
just one coffee hour 
during June, July and 
August has given Louise 
Andrews and Lorraine 
Devereaux, who prep the food 
on Saturday mornings, some 
additional time to complete 
other needed tasks.  A special 
thank you also goes to Sandy 
Miller, who was so helpful with 
cleanup after coffee hour 
during the summer months.   
 
If you missed coffee hour 
during the past month, you 
also missed a new coffee hour 
treat — a low-carb and no-
sugar blueberry surprise.  
More low-carb and no-sugar 
treats are planned.  Of course, 
if you have something special 
you would like to bake or 
purchase for coffee hour, that 
would be delightful.  Please 
remember to sign your name 
and item you will bring under 
the date on the Food Calendar.  
We will continue to have 
deviled eggs,  breakfast meats 
and egg casseroles for your 
good health.   

We always need help with 
cleanup after the 10 a.m. 
coffee hour.  Our outstanding 
crew of  Eva Capparelli, Tina 
Kelly, Kim Kelly and Lorraine 
Devereaux are not always 
available every week.  If you 

can help, please sign 
up under the date on 
the Clean Up Calendar 
after the 10 a.m. 
service.  
 
Hope you like the new 
de cor in Houg Hall.  
Come inside and see if 
you notice the 
addition.  Don’t wait 

too long as “it” will be changed 
for the fall in October.  Also 
look forward to a HUGE 
change. Our HOUG HALL  
FLOORS will be refinished … 
SOON.  We have a very 
generous donor to fund this 
major project!   
 
 I promise to have some candid 
pictures next month.  I just get 
so busy chatting with 
everyone during coffee hour 
that I forgot to take pictures.  
We had some new guests 
during the 8 a.m. service and 
coffee hour.  Everyone was 
talking with them and made 
them feel at home.  Hardly 
anyone sat down.  Surely we 
are the friendliest church in 
Martin County?   
 
Thank you for making my 
Ministry easy,  
Louise Andrews 



 

Our thanks to Duncan Hurd 
for finding Cemify, our new 
user-friendly software. 
 
Thanks to Duncan’s software 
find, Pam Hurd and I have 
found a whole new hobby — 
working ceaselessly, 
transitioning the data from the 
original cemetery records, the 
handwritten maps and our 
scanned documents, and then 
putting in all the longitude and 
latitude coordinates we 
obtained from the Bowman 
Consultants.  
 
Fully implemented, Cemify will 
enable us to easily capture the 
number of lots available for 

cremation or casket burials, 
the number of individuals 
interred, the breakdown of 
casket burials to cremation 
burials and so much more. See 
the sample, below. 
 
The BIG transition of cemetery 
documentation from scanned 
documents on one computer 
to having it backed up in the 
cloud and online in Cemify is 

moving forward. 
 
 Thanks to Louisa Beckett, 
Dorothy Bree, Theresa Power 
and Dorothy White for 
stepping up. We have two 
more friends of mine who will 
also assist.  
 
With our current volunteers 
we won’t be finished until 
Christmas 2024.  

 
Joyce A Fletcher 

Menard 
 Historian and 

Board President 

Cemetery Documentation goes to The Cloud 



 

Daughters  
of the King 

Wherever you go, God is sending 
you. 

Wherever you are, God has put you 
there. 

He has a purpose in you being 
there. 

Christ, who indwells you, has 
something  

He wants to do through you 
wherever you are. 

Believe this and go 
in His grace and 
love and power. 

the Rev. Richard C. 
Halverson 

former chaplain of 
the U.S. Senate 

 

The All Saints’ Chapter of the 
Daughters of the King continues to 
pray diligently for our church 
family and for those on our 
intercessory prayer list. 
 
If you or someone you know is in 
need of prayers, let a Daughter 
know. You will know us by the 
cross we wear as pictured above. 
 
The next meeting for members of 
the All Saints’ Chapter of the DOK 
will be Monday, Oct. 2, at 5 p.m.  in 
the church. 

 

For His Sake… 
I am but one, but I am one. 

I cannot do everything, but I can do 
something. 

What I can do, I ought to do. 
What I ought to do, by the grace of 

God I will do. 
Lord, what will you have me do? 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

                               Sandy Miller  

“All’s quiet on the eastern 
front” for the Heritage 
Society.  

We had a busy winter 
season hosting a reception 
open to everyone with 
guest speaker John 
McHugh, who gave great 
advice on wills and trusts. 
Then we had the annual 
Heritage Society 
Appreciation Banquet held 
this year at the Elliott 
Museum, which included a 
museum tour with guest 
lecturer Steve Carr. 

Not resting on our laurels, 
the Endowment Board met 
several times to disperse 
our earned interest on 
activities that enrich our 
church membership and 
spread the good word of All 
Saints’.  

Since we are coming up on 
our 125 Anniversary, it was 
voted to support two 
worthy events we can all 
look forward to this fall and 
winter.  

One is a 5K Run, Walk and 
Roll through our 
community Feb. 24 that will 
introduce many in our 
area to All Saints’.  

The other event is the 
All Saints’ Historic 
Display, which will be 
an exhibit opening 
Oct. 2 at the Elliott 
Museum on 

Hutchinson Island to 
introduce our church to 
everyone in the 
community. We donated 
some start up costs for 
each. 

As always, only the interest 
on the investments we hold 
is used so the principal is 
not touched.  

We are always looking for 
new members, so if you 
feel you would like to 
contribute to the future of 
All Saints’ through its 
endowment, please see one 
of our committee 
members, who will be 
happy to give you 
information on how you 
can join the Heritage 
Society. They are Elyta 
Watkins, Harry Kapple, Bill 
Winsemann, Wanda 
Beymer, Alan Gellert, Pam 
Hurd, Wally Wallace, Jan 
Rajki, Frank Sundquist, 
Ralph Painter and, of 
course, Father Tony. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elyta Watkins, 
Chairperson 



Peering Into the Past 

The first wedding in our church 
building was in October 1927. 
 
“HOMAN – STOCKLEY, NUPTIALS 
 
“A most attractive wedding was solemnized at 
the All Saints Episcopal church at Waveland, 
Thursday afternoon at 2 o’clock, when Mr. 
Chester M. Homan, Chief of the Stuart 
Department and Miss Vera Lily Stockley of 
Salerno were united in marriage by the Reverend 
W. P.S. Lander of Holy Trinity Episcopal church 
of West Palm Beach. 
  
The church was prettily decorated with garden 
flowers of varied colors with maiden hair fern 
twined among the bright colors. Mrs. C. H. Rue 
played the “Flower Song” as friends and 
neighbors gathered to witness the ceremony. 
Mrs. M. R. Cartwright sang “Beauty’s Eyes” and “I 
Love You Truly,” by Carrie Jacob Band. 
Mendelsohn’s “Here Comes the Bride” heralded 
the approach of the bridal party, which was 
preceded by the ushers, Mr. L. E. Davis and Mr. 
C.H. Rue. Mr. Homan and his best man awaited 
the bride at the altar. She came on the arm of 
her father, Mr. James Stockley, over a flower 
strewn path, preceded by dainty little flower girl 
Velma Lovelle Davis, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. L. 
E. Davis of Stuart, dressed in a dainty peach 
georgette, carrying a basket of roses. 
  
Mrs. James Stockley, the bride’s mother, wore a 
dark blue georgette with a large black hat, while 
the attendants and party wore dainty gowns of 
georgette ranging in colors from the peach of 
the organist’s to that of orchid of the matron of 
honor, each attendant wearing a large picture 
hat. 
  
A wedding luncheon was served at the home at 
Salerno to the bridal party and near friends.  
 
Here the tables were centered with ferns and 
hibiscus. Mrs. Stockley was assisted by Mrs. J. P. 

Wilbar, Mrs. C. E. Pitts and Miss Betty Wilbar, in 
serving the luncheon. 
  
Many beautiful and useful gifts of silver, china 
and linen were received, showing the many 
friedships of both in Salerno and Stuart. 
  
Mr. Chester Homan is the son of Mr. and Mrs. 
George S. Homan of Jamaica, Long Island, New 
York. He came to Stuart five years ago and has 
made this city his home since that time. He was 
made chief of the fire department of Stuart last 
January after having served that department two 
years and is also a member of the Knights of 
Pythians lodge. 
  
Mrs. Homan is a daughter of Mr. and Mrs. James 
Stockley of Salerno. She has been prominent 
with the young people of this section; belongs to 
the Auxiliary of the American Legion and is a 
member of the Pythian Sisters and the Golden 
Triangle of that order in this city. 
  
After the reception Mr. and Mrs. Homan left in 
their car for a honeymoon on the west coast. 
Upon their return they will make their home in 
Stuart, and after the first of November they will 
be at home to their friends at the Charlotte 
apartment in the Bessey addition.: 
 
The Parish Register shows Chester Marion 
Homan, age 30 of Stuart, Fla., and his parents. His 
bride was the 21-year-old Vera Lillian Stockly of 
Salerno, Fla. Her parents and their witnesses, 
Roscoe L. Bell and Thelma Bell.  
 
Interestingly enough, the register doesn’t tell us 
where the weddings are held. Therefore, the first 
one listed isn’t the first one to be held in the 
church.  
 

Joyce A Fletcher Menard, 
 Historian 



 

Women’s Fellowship 

Sail boats abound and we have 
been out watching many races. 
Summer in the North is almost 
over.  
 
It has been beautiful and fun; 
but I’m eager to get back to 
Florida! 
 
We have Women’s Fellowship 
meeting dates planned. 
 
Sept. 23 at 9:30 a.m. Welcome 
Back Brunch! and meeting 
Business meeting with vote on 
proposed updates to bylaws.  
Father Tony 
will be our 
guest. 
At the end 
of our 
business 
meeting, we 
will have a 
Welcome 
Back Brunch!  
Bring a Salad, a pastry or a 
dessert. Shredded Chicken for 
barbeque sandwiches will be 
available. 
 
Bring your Holly Fair 
Craft ideas (with a 
prototype made) to 
share and inspire us. 
OR your brilliant idea 
that we need to 
figure out how to 
make. 

 
• Nov. 18 at 9:30 a.m. 
Business meeting and 
refreshments and 
workshops for Holly 
Fair!  

Workshops for Holly Fair will 
also be scheduled.. (We will send 
out dates and times.)  
 
HOLLY FAIR, Dec. 9 with 
campus preparations Dec. 7 and 
8. Bring your donations and 
baked goods in!  
 
Jan. 13 (again to avoid conflict 
with the 125th gala event we 
moved our date to the second 
Saturday.).  

 
 High Tea “Celebrate 1898 to 
Now!” Feb. 10. Period costumes 
are encouraged!  
 
All Saints’ Quasquicentennial 5K 
Run, Walk and Roll is scheduled 
for Feb. 24  
 
March 16, April 20, & May 18 
appear to be normal meeting 
dates: monthly on the third 
Saturday. 

  
See you all in 
September! Email me 
or text if you have 
questions or concerns 
Remember to notify 
the secretary, Dorothy 
Bree, if you really 
need a hard copy of 
minutes and agenda 
items. Arrangements 
can be made for you 
to receive them.  
  
See you soon! 
 



 

“Jackson, Wait, you said you came back twice? “ 
Greta continued: “But I still have not seen Little 
One.” 
  
“Why yes, we did — and the last time I saw Little 
One, he was in Houg Hall.  I wonder where he 
could have gotten,” replied Jackson.  “I’ll keep 
looking, but maybe we should ask the 
Whisperer.”   
 
A few days later: 
 
“Whisperer, we have question.” Greta whispered 
because Groggy was napping; as usual.  “Have 
you seen Little One?”  
 
“Ah yes, I did see him in Houg Hall about a week 
ago. He was listening to a few people that were 
gathered and talking, and I saw him wink at a few 
of the ladies.” I answered. 

“Hmm, well, I still have not heard from him” said 
Greta.  
 
Taking a large breath I gently began: “Oh Greta, 
you are worried. I think you have forgotten 
something. God does not want you to be 
worried.  I know it is one of our … ah, frailties — 
we all tend to worry about something at some 
time. But that is not what God’s plan is for us. 
Don’t get me wrong, I don’t know His plan; but 
God tells us to turn our worries over to him.” 
 
“Well, I thought Little One liked it in The Garden; 
and he has been gone for quite a while.” Greta 
spoke very softly.  
 
“Greta, Groggy has happily been here for a very 
long time, and Draco is happy up in his tree.  
You, Bea and Little One have been here for a 
while. Jackson and Freddy are still fairly new.  I 
think it is wonderful you all get along and care 
for each other.  But each you, actually all of us, 
are individuals. Each one of us is God’s creation.  
Can you recall the parable about the wren and 
how God cares for it?” I asked. 
 
Greta nodded her head a wee bit; so I continued: 
“God can take care of this. Turn your worries 
over to God.  And if He wants you to do 
something … You will know it!  I’m not worried 
about Little One, because I spoke with him a 
week or so ago. Let him continue his adventure 
and be happy for him. 
I’ll keep both of you in 
my prayers.” 
 
“Okay that sounds like 
a good plan: Turn it 
over to God! — since 
worrying has only 
made me upset,” Greta 
said. 
 
“Great!”  I answered.  
“And you might want 

(Continued on page 11) 



 

Our first day of Sunday 
School, known as “Rally Day”, 
will be Sept. 10, the Sunday 
after Labor Day.   
 
I’m looking forward to our 
new Sunday school year and 
hoping everyone will be able 
to attend!  
Plus BRING A 
FRIEND!  
            
As always, the 
children will 
begin in 
church and 
then walk out 
with the 
Sunday School Cross.  Then, 
the children will return in time 
to receive communion with 
their families.  After the 10 
a.m. service, everyone is 
invited to our annual Ice 
Cream Social in Houg Hall.  
We all love ice cream topped 
with chocolate sauce, whipped 
cream, sprinkles and nuts with 
a cherry on top, so be our 
guest and enjoy!  Besides we 
want to express to everyone, 
“Thank you for always 
supporting our Sunday 
School!”   
 
By the way, we want to thank 
our 8 o’clockers as well, so 
after the 8 a.m. service, go out 
for brunch and then come 
back to Houg Hall for dessert!  
  
Our K-5 Sunday School 
program will continue to 
reinforce each week’s Gospel 
lesson by exploring it through 
the Bible and through 

activities, stories and projects.  
This year we will study The 
Lord’s Prayer as well. The 
children will also be involved 
throughout the year with 
church and community 
outreach projects.   
  
What about our older 
children?  Our middle school 
and high school children have 
an opportunity to become an 
acolyte.  An acolyte is an 
assistant to Father Tony 
during the 10 a.m. service.  Dr. 
Chris Jones leads this ministry. 
Both he and Father Tony train 
the acolytes. Participation is 
on a rotating schedule.  Both 
acolytes and Sunday school 
age children work together on 
our outreach projects. 
Our nursery is open during 
the 10 a.m. service and 
provides developmentally 
appropriate “toy” fun, music 
and story time, for children 
under the age of 5.  We are 
rotating our nursery 
caregivers every fifth week.  
So far, we have only one little 
fellow, Owen Johnson, who 
attends the nursery.  We could 
use more volunteers!  If 
anyone is interested in this 
worthy ministry, please see 
Karen Neff.  Spread the word 
to your family and friends 
about our wonderful Sunday 
School Program!     

 Karen Neff   

Children’s Christian Education 
Director  

This Photo by 

to gently remind your 
friend Bea of the same 
thing. A few minutes ago 
she was flying very fast 
and almost flew into my 
face. But she veered at 
the last second, kept 
muttering and flew west 
toward the railroad 
tracks.” 
 
“That’s Bea, she likes the 
flowers in the gardens 
down the street near the 
tracks”. Greta answered 

just as Groggy groaned.    
 “Ah-hoe-hum; I think it’s 
time to wake up,” Groggy 
said. 
 
I waved and slowly backed 
out of view.  I thought 
about how things were in 
The Garden; and how they 
were among our church 
family; I think we could all 
learn from both Father 
and Greta… turn it over to 
God. 
 
But then I recalled Father 
saying we need to be in 
relationship with God — 
and that, among other 
things, means prayers. Ah 
ha, I thought   I need to 
rededicate myself to 
prayer too.  
 
We’ll see you around The 
Garden soon, I hope! 
The Garden Whisperer 

(Continued from page 10) 

http://www.weightymatters.ca/2013/07/parental-yes-files-local-church-edition.html


Bible Word Search

 

EGYPTIANS  
AMORITES  
RED SEA  
JEHOVAH  
MIRIAM  
CHARIOTS  

MOSES 
HOLY GHOST 
REDEMPTION 
PRAISE 
PROPHETESS 
TIMBRELS  

AMALEKITES 
PASSOVER 
RESURRECTION 
PHARAOH 
AARON 
DANCES 

Answers on page 15 

https://www.memory-improvement-tips.com/
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Acolyte Ministry: CHRIS JONES 
 

 

Altar Guild:  
SANDY MILLER AND JOYCE MENARD 

 
 

 

Bookkeeper:  JIM VITALE 
 

 

Children’s Christian Education & 
Women’s Fellowship: KAREN NEFF  

 
 

Communications Lead:  
LOUISA BECKETT 

 
 

Daughters of the King: SANDY MILLER 
 

 

Endowment Chair: ELYTA WATKINS  
 

 

Fundraising Team: LOUISA BECKETT 
 

 

Historian: JOYCE FLETCHER MENARD 
 

 

Welcome/Hospitality Host:  
MARILYN MAWHINNEY  

 
 

Houg Hall Manager: LOUISE ANDREWS  
 

  

IT Coordinator:  PAM HURD 
  

 

Landscape Leaders:  
CLARE NORTHCUTT & RUSSELL ROTHFELD 

 

Membership Secretary:  
JOAN WHITTING        

 
 

Men’s Fellowship: BILL WINSEMANN 
 

 

Photography Team Leader: 
POSITION OPEN 
 

Scholarship Chairman: STEVE ANKNER 
 

 

Trumpet Editor:  DAYNA STRAEHLEY 
 

 

Website Editor: DUNCAN HURD  
 

 
Women’s Fellowship: MARILYN MAZSA 

 

 
+ Sunday, Sept. 3, and every Sunday, Holy Eucharist. 8 and 

10 a.m. in person and livestreamed on Facebook and 
YouTube. 

 
+ Sept. 10, Rally Day. Sunday school resumes during the 10 

a.m. service. Sundae celebration in Houg Hall after church.  
 
+     Sept. 12, Father Tony returns from vacation. 
 
+  Wednesday, Sept. 13, and weekly Holy Eucharist with 

Prayers for Healing. 10 a.m. in person and livestreamed on 
Facebook and YouTube.  Prayer requests may also be 
submitted in the chat next to the video during the service. 

 
+   Sept. 17, National Back to Church Sunday. Invite your 

friends. Holy Eucharist at 8 and 10 a.m.  
 
+   Sept. 17, First Communion classes begin. Contact Karen 

Neff to register a child or grandchild. 
 

+   Sept. 23, Women’s Fellowship. 9:30 a.m. in Houg Hall. 
 
+  Sept. 27. Adult Bible Study. Classes resume on the second 

half of Acts. 11:15 a.m. at church and 6 p.m. by Zoom.  

 

□ EGYPTIANS  
□ AMORITES  
□ RED SEA  
□ JEHOVAH  
□ MIRIAM  
□ CHARIOTS  
□ MOSES 
□ HOLY GHOST 
□ REDEMPTION 
□ PRAISE 
□ PROPHETESS 
□ TIMBRELS  
□ AMALEKITES 
□ PASSOVER 
□ RESURRECTION 
□ PHARAOH 
□ AARON 
□ DANCES 

mailto:jngroslyn@aol.com
mailto:p.langran@comcast.net
mailto:19florida77@gmail.com
mailto:Jmainship@aol.com
mailto:gatorcabin@aol.com
mailto:louisa@turnkeywords.com
mailto:p.langran@comcast.net
mailto:btaylorx2@att.net
mailto:19florida77@gmail.com
mailto:mandwmawhinney@aol.com
mailto:cdrestore@comcast.net
mailto:pamhurd@allsaintsjensenbeach.org
mailto:joanwhitting@gmail.com
mailto:wwinsemann@gmail.com
mailto:btaylorx2@att.net
mailto:duncan@allsaintsjensenbeach.org
mailto:duncan@allsaintsjensenbeach.org
https://www.memory-improvement-tips.com/


2303 NE Seaview Drive 
Jensen Beach, FL 34957 

HOURS OF OPENING 
 

CHURCH & CEMETERY  
OFFICES  

AND THRIFT SHOP  
 

MONDAY—FRIDAY 
9:00 A.M.—1:00 P.M. 

 

10:00 AM SUN. AND WED. SERVICES 
ARE LIVESTREAMED  VIA 

YOUTUBE.COM/C/
ALLSAINTSJENSENBEACH 

SUNDAY 
HOLY EUCHARIST, RITE II 

8:00 AM 
CHORAL EUCHARIST, RITE II 

10:00 AM 
WEDNESDAY 

HOLY EUCHARIST AND HEALING 
10:00 AM 

Mission Statement 
 

The Community of All Saints’ accepts the  
empowerment of the Holy Spirit to spread the Gospel 
of Jesus Christ through worship of God, service to His 

people and stewardship of His gifts. 
 

www.AllSaintsJensenBeach.org 

youtube.com/c/allsaintsjensenbeach
youtube.com/c/allsaintsjensenbeach

